
Students, Families and Professionals 
Share your Secondary Transition Experiences 

Have Your Voices Heard! 

Allentown School District and the Transition Discoveries Initiative want to learn from you by hearing what 
works to support young people as they prepare for success in community, getting more education after high 
school and figuring out how to live successfully! 

If you are a current or former student, family member, staff/educator working in a school (middle through 
higher-ed), a district, provider, organization, business, or agency serving Allentown students, please consider 
participating in this study. You will complete a confidential survey to share your experiences. 

Click the link to share your experiences! 
https://gsehdgwu.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_73D6hufotrHRHPo 

If you have any questions about this research survey,              
please contact: 
Dr. Joan Kester 
jkester@gwu.edu  

If you have any questions about the Transition Discoveries project, 
please contact: 
Christine Piripavel 
piripavelc@allentownsd.org 

IRB NUMBER: 180529 
IRB APPROVAL DATE: 04/29/2021 

Parents/Guardians - please click the link below to give permission for your student to complete the survey:  
Parental Permission Form Link: https://gsehdgwu.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5iIiYijsIOt4lpQ
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